
Village of Theodore NewsletterVillage of Theodore Newsletter
This is our monthly recap newsletter to 
help keep yourself and all the residents of 
Theodore updated on the past month’s 
activities.  You can download this PDF 
anytime, through the link on the website 
or Facebook page.  



**With Winter coming, be wary of **With Winter coming, be wary of 
the crew when they are out grading the crew when they are out grading 
roads in the future.  Please allow roads in the future.  Please allow 
yourself space between yourself and yourself space between yourself and 
the equipment.  the equipment.  
Drive Safe everyone!** Drive Safe everyone!** 

*The guys have been busy with a 
number of required classes and 
courses to get certified as requested 
by OHS (Occupational Health and 
Safety).  That took up a good portion 
of October but all required 
certificates are now up to date.

*The Zamboni room at the Remax 
Arena was tested for Asbestos as 
instructed by OHS due to the 
condition of the room.   The Test 
came back Positive and we had to 
get an Abatement team in to remove 
and replace the material in the room.  

*Ice flooding at the arena had begun 
just prior to the Abatement and now 
with the Abatement completed, Ice 
preparation is continuing without 
issue.  The Plant is running good 
and  once all the other requirements 
needed to get the Zamboni room up 
to regulated standards is complete it 
should be a successful winter!

*Please be patient when it comes to *Please be patient when it comes to 
requests to the village office.   The requests to the village office.   The 
Guys are doing their best to keep up Guys are doing their best to keep up 
to everyone’s requests.to everyone’s requests.

October review

Barrier constructed Late Sept.

FLOODING / MAKING ICE

PAINTING THE ICE



october review

* Council held its regular meeting on Oct. 23rd and we reviewed a number of different topics/ 
issues and you can catch up on our council minutes anytime through the village website.

* We had a visit from the students at St. Theodore School on Hallowe’en!  It was a great time 
wtih the students singing a few hallowe’en songs and Village staff handed out treats! 

VISIT THE VILLAGE WEBSITE 
ANYTIME:

www.villageoftheodore.comwww.villageoftheodore.com

The New Village Slogan has been determined!
Voting went on for a couple weeks through a link on the village 
website and we had great participation! Thanks again to all the 
slogans that were submitted and the winning slogan that will be 

featured with our logo in future promotion of the village is:

“Where Happiness Grows”“Where Happiness Grows”

It received 65% of the vote and those who had submitted the It received 65% of the vote and those who had submitted the 
entry asked council to remain anonymous and have donated their entry asked council to remain anonymous and have donated their 
winning prize (A BBQ) to the Theodore Volunteer Fire Dept. so that winning prize (A BBQ) to the Theodore Volunteer Fire Dept. so that 

they can use it for their future fundraisers.they can use it for their future fundraisers.

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE THEODORE ECONOMIC THE NEXT MEETING OF THE THEODORE ECONOMIC 
COMMITTEE (TEC) WILL BE IN IN THE NEXT FEW WEEKS - KEEP COMMITTEE (TEC) WILL BE IN IN THE NEXT FEW WEEKS - KEEP 
CHECKING THE VILLAGE OF THEODORE FACEBOOK PAGE FOR CHECKING THE VILLAGE OF THEODORE FACEBOOK PAGE FOR 

EXACT DATE AND TIME.EXACT DATE AND TIME.



october review

-The process of draining the landfill 
site at the village dumping grounds is 
underway.  The provincial 
government has requested this be 
completely filled in / levelled off. 
This will be a long process and is  
going to take time to complete.  

DID YOU KNOW ?? - DID YOU KNOW ?? - 
There is a ‘Village of Theodore’ Facebook Page? 
As we focus on more promotion in the digital world the Facebook Page 
will be a key component in that. We’ll be utilizing another digital media 
-YouTube-  in the near future to showcase a number of video’s we’ll be 
creating to help promote the community and surrounding area. 
In the interim, Drop in anytime to our facebook page for updates on 
meetings, photo’s and more.  An Easy way to stay up to date on activites 
within the village.  

Drop in online to ‘Village of Theodore’ 
Facebook Page at your leisure!  

Visit the Parkland Regional Library as they are Visit the Parkland Regional Library as they are 
now open 3 days a week!  They are open now on now open 3 days a week!  They are open now on 
Monday’s 10am -noon & 1-5pm as well the Monday’s 10am -noon & 1-5pm as well the 
regular Tuesday and Thursday!  Drop in and see regular Tuesday and Thursday!  Drop in and see 
what’s up in the world of books these days!  They what’s up in the world of books these days!  They 
have a computer and access to the internet if you have a computer and access to the internet if you 
need to do a little surfing!!  Don’t forget Book need to do a little surfing!!  Don’t forget Book 
Club is the Last Thursday of each month @ 2pmClub is the Last Thursday of each month @ 2pm

**It has been brought to our 
attention that a number of 

severely hurt cats have been seen within 
the village and concerns that ‘leg’ traps 

are possibly being used to catch wildlife.  
Please, if you must, our ask is that you use 
a ‘Live Trap’ if you need to.  We don’t want 
to risk injuring anyone’s pet or worse, any 

children that may be playing outdoors! 



 October wrap
**The Canteen in the Arena is open for biz!  Marcia and Neil Scheller have taken over the 
canteen operations after a successful summer out at Whitesand Park.  Right now they are 
open Wed & Fri’s 11am - 1:30pm and will expand their hours once the winter season is fully 
underway.

Talk to you again at the end of 
November!

Sincerely, Village of Theodore 
Council and AdministrationEnd of October reminded us that End of October reminded us that 

Winter is just around the corner!Winter is just around the corner!


